
 

 

LOVEnever gives up 

NEVER LOSES FAITHis always hopeful 

and endures through everycircumstance 

I Cor. 13-7 
 

Thank you for your prayers and sacrificial support of One Way International as we navigate through such 

unprecidented times.  As we seek the Lord each day for His assignments, we are appreciative you are standing 

by His work through OWI.  We are not giving up, haven’t lost faith, are ever hopeful in what He is doing, and 

continue to endure through every circumstance which arises.  We pray this for you as well. 

 

 

 

 

 

• We are currently waiting for covid numbers to go down and plan to resume Teen Time at 

Kerrybrook Apartments in mid to late February. 

• Plans are being made for a Teen Time student retreat in August.  

• We are planning to start Kids Club at Kerrybrook after Spring Break. 

• We are continuing staff encouragement at Colonial Hills Elementary. 

• Annual office cleaning and reorganization is going on. 

• Planning for possible new ministry options are being explored and prayed about. 

• School supply distribution for 50-100 students is being planned for August 14, 2021. 

  

 

Thank you for the love and support you continue to 

provide for One Way International .  We sincerely 

appreciate your willingness to be faithful to this work.                                      

Joyce Velasquez—Executive Director 

Latest news… 

Thank 

You! 


